





**January to February 2024** 

Welcome to the first newsletter of 2024! This term we have had cosy nights in, and fun nights out. We have been to the library and museum, it's one of our favourite places to go. We have also been to the games arcade, dance club, drama group, football training, the gym, shopping, games nights and craft nights. We have practiced our independent skills, ready for the future, including money management, bed making, laundry and cooking. We have also celebrated resident and staff birthdays. Take a look at everything we have been doing.





Birthday celebrations for Vova and Finn!

Welcome to
Doncaster
Deaf Trust
Children's
Homes
Newsletter

On the 23rd & 24th January, we had our annual Ofsted Inspection for Dickson house and the North flat. The results are still pending, but I wanted to say a huge thank you to everyone that spoke to our inspector and shared their thoughts and feelings about the care that we provide in Dickson house. I look forward to sharing the full report with you all, once it is published.

Have a lovely half term and see you all when school reopens on Monday 19<sup>th</sup> February. Love Kate and the team.







Numerous trips to the library and to the local museum, we love going there.

























Learning important life skills for our future!



















## Keeping fit – tennis, badminton, the gym, football, dance club....











A trip to the games arcade

















Good old fashioned games and playing with friends.



















## Craft activities and celebrating the Chinese New Year

















